Dave Kubeczko - DNR

From: Dave Kubeczko - DNR

Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2014 12:10 PM

To: Dave Kubeczko - DNR

Subject: FW: Diamond T Sheep 7-92 1-26 Form 2A Correction
Categories: Operator Correspondence

Scan No 2107053 OPERATOR CORRESPONDENCE 2A#400624231

From: Cheryl Rowell [mailto:Cheryl Rowell@SWN.COM]
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2014 11:55 AM

To: Dave.Kubeczko@state.co.us

Cc: Heather McLaughlin-Sloop

Subject: Diamond T Sheep 7-92 1-26 Form 2A Correction

Dave,
Please correct the nearest public road to the Diamond T Sheep 7-92 1-26 to be County Road 76, 474’ from well.
Cheryl

Cheryl Rowell | Sr. Staff Regulatory Analyst
SWN | Sand Wash Basin - New Ventures
Phone: 281.618.7439 | Cell: 713.542.0648

Notice: This e-mail may contain privileged and/or confidential information and is intended only for the
addressee. If you are not the addressee or the person responsible for delivering it to the addressee, you may not
copy or distribute this communication to anyone else. If you received this communication in error, please notify
us immediately by telephone or return e-mail and promptly delete the original message from your system.
Thank you!



